
 

 

 

December 7, 2017 

Dear Parents,   

It’s the most wonderful time of the year! 
The Christmas Season brings many reasons to celebrate and meet. 

 

Share your love and joy with friends and family by spending an unforgettable time at this 

year’s Parents’ Committee Festival on Saturday, December 16, 2017 at the school gymnasium 

from 10:00am to 6:00pm. 

Everything you love about Christmas will be in one place - Games, Slides, Parades, 

Animations, Music, Good Food and a Christmas Fair. 

It’s a real festive treat for the whole family! 
 

N.B.  Hurry up and buy your game tickets in advance for half the price.  

         20 game tickets for L.L.10,000 instead of L.L.20,000 

         Food tickets will be sold at the festival ( L.L.20,000 for 20 food tickets). 

          (For info contact Vice President Mrs. Fahda Skayem 03/598637) 
 

Parents’ Committee 


